
 

Rte. 108 Corridor Study Committee Meeting Minutes  

August 30, 2018 

Municipal Center, Selectmen’s Meeting Room  

10 Bunker Hill Avenue  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT 

Lucy Cushman, Michael Dane, Joe Lovejoy (Chairman, Selectman’s Representative), Nathan Merrill, Maria 

Stowell  

 

MEMBERS ABSENT  

Richard Swett  

 

STAFF PRESENT 

Paul Deschaine (Town Administrator) 

 

OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE 

Michael Houghton  

 

DISCUSSION 

Lovejoy indicated that tonight’s meeting had not been properly posted, therefore no actions would be taken.  

Dane had prepared a report on the current status (as of 8/30) of the survey still in progress and it was decided 

that the report could proceed as planned.   

The status was presented and discussed.  The Committee considered the response rate to be good (500 residents).  

The survey remains open until 9/10.  

Other discussion related to timing of the AER study and the water- sewer infrastructure study.  Both are due in 

October.  Also discussed next steps for Committee including how to get information to the residents and looking 

ahead to Town Meeting. 

For the next meeting the Chair asked members to consider milestones needed to bring a TIF to the March 2019 

Meeting. 

 

MEETING HANDOUTS 

No handouts.  Dane used a PowerPoint presentation to show interim survey results. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

September 13th, 7:00 p.m.   
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